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THE LTI'COE STAFF 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * 

'.;inter Quarter is near an end. Next 
week the midnight oil will burn in 
preparation for those fateful finals. 
A week of luxurious rest will follow 
before another quarter's grind. 

EMCOE was published for the first 
time during this past quarter. The 
tag of our school was changed from 
Eastern Montana State Normal School 
to Eastern liontana College of Educate 
tion.The Sweetheart Ball highlighted 
the social events. Vivacious Dolores 
Klein was chosen to reign as Sweet-
heart of Eastern.The 1,aslretball team 
came through to end a 17loomy home' 
season with a win over Rocky Mounicin• 
The Dramatics Department scored a 
smash ht with the production of 
Fresh Fields. 

Ah, but next quarter will be even 
greater, EMOE is slated for a fac-
ial. Yes, next quarter a glossy 
printed newspaper is in the offing. 
Clean-up day will find faculty and 
students slaving to give EASTERN'S 
campus a spring cleaning. The track 
and baseball squads will challenge 
and win over other teams in our con-
ference. MEA has scheduled a dance 
on April 2. The Junior-Senior acti-
vities are beir planned. We could 
mention man-r others. All in all we 
feel this next quarter will be EAST-
ERN'S bests 

Otis Packwood 

H07 TO STAY IN COLLEGE 

(1) Bring the professor newspaper 
clippings dealing with his subject. 
Demonstrates fiery interest and gives 
him timely items to mention to the 
class. If you can't find clippings 
dealing with his subject, bring him 
any clippings at random. He thinks 
everything deals with his subject. 
(2) Look alert. Take notes eager]. 
If you look at your watch, 	don't 
stare at it unbelievingly and shake. 
(3) Nod frequently and murmur, "How 
truel"To you this seems exaggerated. 
To him, it's quite objective. 
(4) Sit in front, near him.)Applies 
only if you intend to stay awake) If 
you're goint to all the trouble of 
making a good impression, you might 
as well let him know who you are, es-
pecially in a large class. 
(5) Laugh at his jokes.You can tell. 
If he looks up from his notes and 
smiles expectantly, he has told a 
joke. 
(6) Ask for outside reading. 	You 
don ' t have to read it. Just ask. 
(7) If you must sleep, arrange to be 
called at the end of the hour. 	It 
creates an unfavorable impression if 
the rest of the class has left 	and 
you sit there alone, dozing. 
(8) Be sure the book you read during 
the lecture looks like a book from 
the course. If you do math in psy-
chology and psychology in math class, 
match the books for size and color. 
(9) Asi- any questions you think he 
can answer s  Conversely, avoid an-
nouncing that you have found the an-
swer to a question he couldn't an-
swer, and in your younger brother's 
second-grade reader at that. 
(10) Call attention to his writing. 
Produce an exquisitely pleasant ex-
perience connected with you. If you 
know he's written a book of an art-
icle, ask in class if he wrote it. 

As to whether or not you want to do 
some work, in addition to all this, 
well, it's controversial and up to 
the individual. 

Robert Tyson, Department of 
Psychology and Philosophy, 

Hunter College, F. Y. 

This is the last issue of EMCOE for 
the quarter. 


